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Re: Ponders End Floor Plan 

Omar Lawrence (omar.niburumedia@gmail.com) 

re_wired@ymail.com; 

Monday, 5 August 2013, 19:26 

Hi Simon, 
I'm not sure if you have previously received this but attached is a layout plan for 
the Festival on the 26th. I hope this helps to make sense of where the power 
provision is needed and get an idea of the length of cabling and type of 
distribution required. Let me know if the electrician wants to meet up. 

possible, I may be able to arrange you providing the power also for the event 
me day before on the 25th. Let me know if this is something you want to do. I'm 
not sure of what exactly the requirement is yet but we can talk. 

There is also a registration form, just in case you didn't have it before. You need 
to let me know straightaway if you still want to have a stall. 

Also, please find attached a copy of the flyer for the Festival could you please 
share with anyone you feel maybe interested. 

Speak Soon. 

Thanks Omar 
 

On Mon, Aug 5, 2013 at 7:07 PM, Rewired Rewired <re_wired@ymail.com> 
wrote: 

Dear Omar Lawrence 

Thank you for the information i am meeting my electrician tomorrow 06/08/2013 where i should 
get the information that you will need as to all the power cables needed and if we have them in 
stock or will need to be hire in. 

The electrical certificate for the Generator you will need to be handed in for the event, and the 
public liability for the spaceball. 

All of this will be addressed this week and i will forward you all the information you need and any 
think that maybe of help for your event. 
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